Dear Mr. Sanders

Thank you for allowing me to job shadow you on March 30, 2018. | enjoyed learning a lot about
being an editor and manager of a company.

| learned a lot about the field of writing. | didn’t know much about the differences and
similarities between an editor, publisher, journalist, and writer. This experience gave me insight
on how everyone’s job in this field is different depending if they’re apart of a large or small
company. | also really enjoyed learning about what mental skills are important to have for this
type of job, which | am now considering as | plan for the future.

Thank you again for spending time with me and helping me learn more about my options.



